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Background
The Bicycle Advisory Panel (BAP) has recently developed a
comprehensive plan for improving bicycling infrastructure in
Greater Sudbury, entitled the Bicycling Technical Master Plan for
the City of Greater Sudbury. This Plan fulfills an important BAP
mandate, to assist staff and Council in implementing a vision for
a safe and attractive bicycle transportation system that links
communities across the City of Greater Sudbury through a
network of recreational and utilitarian trails designed to promote
alternative non-motorized modes of transport.

The needs of the cycling community within Greater Sudbury will
continue to be addressed as bicycling representatives will sit as
members of the new Sustainable Mobility Advisory Panel for the
current term of Council from 2011-14.

Report circulated under seperate cover.
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